
 

 

 

January 13, 2025 

 

Re: Vulnerable Sector (VS) Check & Criminal Record Check 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The High River Lacrosse Association is a non-profit organization. Our volunteer bench personnel (head coaches, 

assistant coaches, managers, and trainers) have close contact with minor children ages 4-17 years with and without 

parental supervision. On behalf of HRLA, we are requesting the applicant listed below to obtain the following: 

__________ “Vulnerable Sector (VS) Check”   and / or 

__________ “Criminal Record Check”  

 

They have been informed that they must present two (2) pieces of valid identification, one which includes picture 

identification and one that includes current street address. (ie: Drivers License, Passport, and or Birth Certificate). If 

you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly president@highriverlacrosse.com or 

403.333.7710. 

 

Applicant (Printed)______________________________ Volunteer Position____________________________ 

Applicant (Signature)_______________________________ Date_____________________________________ 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Charmaine Dautremont 

High River Lacrosse Association 

President 

mailto:president@highriverlacrosse.com

